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To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Protect New Hampshire
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Maxine Weed
7 Quinlan Lane
Hampton, NH 03842

December 15, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

It is time to stop using public and private lands for industry and development. If we had political
leadership with any kind of forward thinking and planning, our governor and state elected officials
would be developing a sustainable strategy for power generation that would not exploit and harm our
beautiful state. Please do not allow this to happen. Protect the environment and the people that live
here.

Sincerely,
Maxine Weed
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